
The Belle of Louisville Dinner Cruise 

 

Join Commander Riley and Crew on The Belle of Louisville dinner cruise 

honoring the Taiwanese delegation on Thursday, August 22, 2019. 

 

You and are invited to attend the evening’s festivities. Cost per person is 

$35.00 and reservations must be made via credit card only. Space is limited!   

 You must contact Sybrena Bullock for availability. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email  

sbullock@amvets.org or call 301-683-4006. 

 

Thanks and hope you’ll be joining us! 

Boarding begins at 6:30pm at 401 W. River 
Road (across from the Galt House, riverside) 
and we’re shoving off at 7:00pm.  It’s a 3-hour 
cruise on the Ohio River, complete with a 
dinner buffet, music and an overall good time! 
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